
City of Aniak                                      P.O. Box 189  

Aniak, Alaska 99557 

Ph: (907)675-4481   

email: cityofaniak@gmail.com  
 

 

 

 

City Clerk Monthly Report 

 

This past month has been quite challenging, without Missy and Maciel I 

wouldn’t be able to get through my duties, thank you ladies. We’ve been 

constantly busy in the office after Christmas, New Years & Slavic, mostly 

updating the Ordinances. It is going to be very busy after everything slows 

down, must file our 2024 Vendor files and make new folders. I’m sorry that’s 

all I have for my report this month as we are going through a loss in my family 

and our community.  

 

Morgan Simeon 
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